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Monday 21st October 2024 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

We are excited to confirm that our school camp next Spring will be held at the 

Heatree Activity Centre in Dartmoor. This location offers a fantastic opportunity 

for our children to engage in a wide variety of activity sessions, both on-site 

and in the stunning natural surroundings of Dartmoor National Park. 

The wild and exhilarating moorland setting, combined with the expertise of 

Heatree's qualified instructors, creates the perfect environment for experiential 

learning. Our children will further develop essential skills such as resilience, 

respect, trust and teamwork. Moreover, they will learn to appreciate and 

respect the natural environment around them, which is crucial in today’s world. 

Additionally, the Activity Centre provides an opportunity to explore Christian 

values and ethos, complementing our Religious Education and PSHE 

curriculum. This experience allows children to engage with these subjects in a 

unique context while still enjoying the benefits of outdoor learning during their 

visit. 

I have been made aware that there have been some reservations expressed 

due to the link to Religious Education but after further discussion with the 

Activity Centre, I have concluded that it will a very positive experience for the 

children and also contribute significantly to our children’s understanding of this 

aspect of the curriculum. 

Thank you in anticipation of your support. More details about the camp, 

including dates and packing lists etc, will follow. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs Jodie Flynn 

Acting Headteacher 

 


